
Regional School District #4 

Chester – Deep River – Essex – Region 4 

Region 4 Board of Education Budget Workshops 
 

                                                                                                                                                        
To: Members of the Region 4 Board of Education 

Subject: Region 4 BOE Budget Workshops –  

 

  I     January 24, 2024 – VRHS Media Center or Dial (650) 781-1351 / PIN: 780 938 262# 

 

             II     February 07, 2024 – VRHS Media Center or Dial (802) 870-0785 / PIN: 609 080 997# 

 

III    (Only if Needed) March 04, 2024 – VRHS Media Center or Dial (650) 457-1284 / PIN: 453 964 946# 
   

Time:  6:00 pm    

              

Place:  Please see specific location and/or participation information listed next to each date above 
 (If joining remotely, when available, we kindly ask that you please mute your phone immediately upon connecting to the meeting as this will 

improve the audio quality for all participants.  Google Meet may do this automatically, depending on the number of people already connected to the call.   

If so, pressing *6 will unmute your phone when it’s time to speak) 

      

 

 
 

 

 

AGENDA 

 

1. Call to order. 6:00 p.m. – (Verbal Roll Call) – Chair, K. Sandmann 

 

 

 

2. Agenda.  

 

2.1      ALL DATES:  Review and discuss proposed 2024-25 Regional School District No. 4 budget 

 

 

 

3. Public Comment 
The public is reminded to state name for the record. Comments should be kept to a maximum of three minutes. Public comment is not 

intended to be a question and answer period; rather it is an opportunity for the Board to hear citizen comment related to educational 

matters  

   

 

 

4. Adjournment  
 

 
Cc:  Town Clerks:  Chester, Deep River, Essex 

Mission Statement 

We, the communities of Chester, Deep River, Essex and Region 4, engage all students in a rigorous and collaborative educational 

program.  We prepare our learners to be respectful citizens who are empowered to contribute in a globalized society. 

Please Note: 

 
We also anticipate 

being able to provide 

a hybrid option for all 

dates.   
 

If desired, please use 

the provided dial-in 
information to join the 

anticipated hybrid 

meetings remotely. 
 


